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NOTICE 
 
 
TO: To Whom It May Concern 
RE: December 12, 2016 Special Town Meeting  
DATE: October 12, 2016 
 
The Petersham Selectboard on 10/11/2016 voted unanimously to take the following 
action: 
 
On a motion made by Rick Marsh, seconded by Henry Woolsey it was voted 
unanimously to open the Special Town Meeting Warrant on Tuesday October 11, 
2016 at 8am and close it Monday November 7, 2016 at 4pm and to call a Special 
Town Meeting for Monday December 12, 2016 at 7:30PM at Petersham Town Hall 1 
South Main Street Upper Level.  
 
Persons seeking to submit possible special town meeting warrant articles to be 
considered by the Selectboard for possible inclusion on the Special Town Meeting 
Warrant must do so with the required number of certified signatures required by 
Massachusetts General and Petersham Bylaws by 4pm to the Selectboard Office 3 
South Main Street Petersham, MA. by 4pm November 7, 2016. 
 
Persons with questions may contact Administrative Coordinator Steven C. Boudreau 
at 978-724-3353 or by email at stevenboudreau391@gmail.com. 
 
Please make note. Thank you.  

 


